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May 2019 

 

Dear Year 5 Parent 

 

The Highcrest Academy Applications  

for Year 7 in September 2020 
  

If you wish to apply for a Highcrest Year 7 place for your child in September 2020, your child must sit a 

banding test in either June, July, September or October 2019. 

 

We suggest children sit one of the June/July tests to avoid the busy 11+ period at the start of Year 6.  The test 

scores are standardised by age so there is no disadvantage in “sitting early”. 

 

The academy banding tests will take place on:   

 

Saturday 22 June 2019 at 9.00am, 10.00am and 11.00am 

Saturday 6 July 2019 at 9.00am, 10.00am and 11.00am 

Saturday 28 September 2019 at 9.00am, 10.00am and 11.00am 

Tuesday 8 October 2019 at 4.15pm 

Monday 14 October 2019 at 4.15pm 

Wednesday 16 October 2019 at 4.15pm 

 

There will be no further tests arranged. 

 

Full details of the test, Frequently Asked Questions and the booking form are on our website 
http://www.highcrestacademy.org.uk/Entry-for-Yr7-in-2020 and can be completed and returned electronically.  

Alternatively, please complete the banding test booking form on the back of this letter and return it to The 

NVR Co-ordinator, The Highcrest Academy, Hatters Lane, High Wycombe, Bucks  HP13 7NQ at least one 

week before the banding test you wish your child to sit. 

 

Please note, your child must sit a banding test even if they have a brother or sister at Highcrest.  Remember, if 

you want your child to come to Highcrest, you must also name Highcrest on the Bucks County Council co-

ordinated admissions form. 

 

The Highcrest Academy is holding an Open Evening on Thursday 3 October from 5.00pm to 7.30pm.  You 

may also like to visit us for a tour on the morning of Friday 4 October (tours between 9.00am and 12 noon) to 

see us on a normal working day. 

 

We look forward to welcoming your child to The Highcrest Academy. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

G D Burke 

Principal 
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